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Dear Sallyanne,

Can this please go on the R & P as no cost to the council...and the Baptist Church do it every
year.

Also, I'll be in touch about the Oakham Baptist Picnic
in the Park on 1 September, but plans are coming
together and we would be grateful for access to the
electricity in the little hut again, similar to last May.
The event is scaled down but will still involve a café
and live music.

Speak soon and thanks for all your help. &

Regards
Suzanne

Suzanne Johnson (she/her) | Children’s Team Co-
Ordinator
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